
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year! 
 
Welcome back to a brand new term! I hope you had a restful 
Christmas break. The students have been full of stories this week 
and we are so pleased to see them all after a lovely Christmas 
break. 
A few reminders for the beginning of term: 
We’ve had to remind lots of children about our uniform and 
jewellery policy this week. Please remember that all children 
must be in full and correct uniform. Mobile phones must be 
handed into the school office and collected at the end of the day. 
 
Appointments for pupils should be made outside of school hours 
unless it is an emergency. Doctors and dentists are usually happy 
to facilitate appointments for school children in the school 
holidays 
 
Looking forward to a great half-term.  
 
Louise.  

Our vision: 
To provide a safe, enriching 

and nurturing environment, 

with wellbeing at its heart; 

where children and young 

people, can learn, gain 

confidence and thrive. 

Our values: 
  
To promote resilience, self-
confidence, tolerance, 
and respect 
  
Our aims: ‘Building 
confidence for the future’  

 

Our value this half 
term is 

 

RESPECT 
 

 

 

Friday 12th January  

If you would like to book an appointment with our school 

nurse Charlene please contact the school office or 

contact her directly on: 

charlene.stewart@nhs.net 07931 733 526 

mailto:charlene.stewart@nhs.net


WEEKLY E-SAFETY ADVICE  

 

 

 


